Good afternoon.

My name is Diane Devine, I am a resident of London as well as a member of London Acorn.

I would like to request Delegation Status for the upcoming committee meeting on Sept 21st to speak on the issue of Landlord Licensing, and the decision made regarding this matter.

As both a tenant who is currently dealing with substandard housing issues, and an Acorn representative, I have seen much that you don't seem to be aware of. Information I feel greatly proves the need for Landlord Licensing for all rental properties in London.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Diane Devine